[image: image1.png]


Teaching and Learning Institute

East High School

Fall 2015
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are so pleased that your child has chosen to be part of the Teaching and Learning Institute.  TLI is more than just a special career program here at East High, it is a family where we teach and learn from one another. It is a family with a long history of success.  This year, we will celebrate our 20th year, and I am pleased to say that four TLI graduates are now part of the East High staff!  Within the TLI family, all students are nurtured and supported so that they may reach their fullest potential with the hope that they will go on to educate others.  Our program is designed to create future leaders who want to change the world for the better.  In doing so, we constantly teach, reinforce and expect our students to follow our six foundational values: respect, responsibility, dependability, cooperation, commitment, and creativity.  We expect students to give nothing less than their best and in return we strive to give students our very best.  

Over the course of your child’s involvement with the TLI program you may contact me or my husband, Daniel Delehanty, who also teaches in the program.  We are here to help you and your child in any way that we can.  I can be reached on my cell phone at 451-9290 or at school 288-3130 Ext. 5116.  My husband Dan can be reached on his cell phone at 451-8833 or by calling the school at 288-3130 ext. 5118.  Please don’t hesitate to call us at any time.  You may also e-mail us at laura.delehanty@rcsdk12.org or daniel.delehanty@rcsdk12.org. 
Attached you will find important forms.  You may have filled out several of these already during registration.  If that is the case please indicate it on the following page, and send back the TLI Contract along with your contact information.
· The Teaching and Learning Institute Contract  (*Unique to TLI)
· Internet Permission Form (*Unique to TLI)

· Field Trip Permission Forms 

· Rochester City School District Photo Release Form

· Health Center Permission Form

Once again, welcome to the TLI family.  We look forward to working with you and your child.

Your partners in learning,

Laura Delehanty





Daniel Delehanty
Teaching and Learning Institute Co –Coordinators


Family Contact Information
I have read the attached letter and know how to contact the Delehantys with any questions or concerns I might have.

________________________________________________________________________

Parent / Guardian Acknowledgement

I previously filled out the Field Trip Form, Photo Release Form, and Health Center Form.  All forms are updated and on record with the school.

Best way to contact you:

Phone:___________________________________________

E-mail:___________________________________________


Other:_____________________________________________

Best time to contact you:___________________________________

Any important information you’d like us to know about your child?

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
